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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we move towards the summer, we are beginning to experience much warmer weather. To ensure that all 
children stay safe, healthy, and comfortable during the school day, we kindly ask for your support with the 
following: 

• Water Bottles 

Please ensure your child brings a named water bottle to school every day so they can stay hydrated. 
We kindly request that children do not bring expensive or sentimental water bottles to school, as we 
cannot accept responsibility for any lost or damaged items. A simple, clearly labelled bottle is most 
suitable for daily use. 

• Sun Protection 

Children should come to school with sun cream already applied. If you would like your child to 
reapply sun cream during the day, please provide a named bottle of sun cream that your child is able 
to apply themselves. 

• Hats 

A named sun hat is essential for playtimes and outdoor learning activities to protect them from the 
sun. 

Please write your child’s name in on all items of clothing 

Attendance Reminder 
As a reminder, family holidays during term time will not be authorised. Taking your child out of school for 
holidays can have a significant impact on their learning and progress. Please be aware that unauthorised 
absences may result in a fine, in accordance with local authority policy. 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring your child is ready and well-prepared for school each day. 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

Daniel Webster  

Headteacher  

mailto:Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk
http://www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk/

